
April 22, 2015

James D. Rice

Assistant Director of Engineering
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.

Frankfort, KY 40601

RE: Inquiry dated April 15, 2015

Mr. Rice:

Catlettsburg Refining, llc
A subsidiary of Marathon Petroleum Company lp

APR 2 4 Z015

PUBLIC SERVICE

COMMISSION

I am writing to confirm that the below documents were received via email:

• Correspondence from Stacy L. Gerard (USDOT) to Eddie Smith (Public Service Commission of
Kentucky ) dated 6/30/2003 petitioning for a deviation

• Correspondence from J. D. Sparkman Marathon Ashland Petroleum to Thomas Dorman
Kentucky Public Service Commission) regarding request for deviation dated 9/18/2002

These documents were previously published for Marathon Ashland Petroleum Company. The name of
the parent company has changed to Marathon Petroleum Company LLC, and the previous
responsibilities have passed with the name change.

As requested, Marathon has reviewed and confirms that the existing waiver in the documents is still
applicable to Marathon's Catlettsburg Refinery operation, and the conditions within the documents
have, and continue to be met. The natural gas line and hydrogen product line that are referenced are
critical to the day to day operation of the facility. Marathon is operating, inspecting, and maintaining
the lines to the requirements of API 570 and company practices.

Please advise if you require any additional information regarding this issue. Feel free to contact me at
the number below if I can be of further assistance.

Dan Schlaeppi
Engineering Manager

(606)-921-3673
DRSchlaeppi@marathonpetrolum.com
Marathon Petroleum Company

Catlettsburg Refining LLC
11631US Route 23

Catlettsburg, KY 41129

CC: R. Hernandez


